
 

 

 

 

The Honorable  

Rob Roos 

Member of the European Parliament 

The Netherlands 

Budapest, 3 February, 2023 

Dear Representative Roos,  

Building on the tremendous success of last year's first Conservative Political Action 

Conference on European soil, the Center for Fundamental Rights is delighted to announce that 

CPAC Hungary will return to Budapest on May 4-5, 2023, with the motto “United We 

Stand”.  

We have the great privilege of inviting you to speak at the conference. Your tireless efforts 

for the conservative cause over many years and extraordinary accomplishments, mean that your 

invaluable contribution to this year’s event would ensure the continued success of CPAC 

Hungary.    

In 2022, CPAC Hungary was a giant leap forward in the international cooperation of 

conservative forces. Under the banner of "God, Homeland, Family," 1500 attendees, including 

200 friends from all over the world, focused on the globalized left's assault on the values that 

made our societies the greatest, most prosperous endeavor in human history.  

CPAC Hungary 2022 generated a great impact. The Right praised Prime Minister Orbán's 12-

point recipe for conservative success, and we invited him to give the Hungarian keynote speech 

again. The progressives were hysterical in denouncing the event - a glaring sign that we are on 

the right track. 

This year, the motto of CPAC Hungary - "United We Stand" - will epitomize our goal: to realize 

the nightmare of the liberals, the international cooperation of national forces. We will work to 

broaden and deepen our international alliance. 

 

We hope you will join us for the Budapest leg of this exciting journey. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Miklós SZÁNTHÓ 

Director General 

Center for Fundamental Rights 


